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Karcher to Franklin

The Idaho Transportation Department is constructing improvements to 1-84 in
Nampa between the Karcher/Midland and Franklin Boulevard Interchange. The
improvements are part of a $330 million project addressing needs on 1-84 from
Nampa into Caldwell. The work is expected to improve safety, address
congestion and benefit the regional economy for many years.

WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION
» All lanes of 1-84 will be open during the day.
> One lane of eastbound or westbound 1-84 may be closed at night.

Eastbound 1-84: 10 p.m. — 5 a.m. M-F
10 p.m. — 7 a.m. Sat/Sun

Westbound 1-84: 10 p.m. — 6 a.m. M-F
10 p.m. — 7 a.m. Sat/Sun

> Traffic will be shifted around the work zone from week to week.
» Construction may be noisy at night.

» Occasional nighttime restrictions may be scheduled on interchange ramps
(Karcher/Midland, Northside and/or Franklin Boulevard).
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